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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      

 
City offers free public viewings of Raptors games 

 
(Barrie, ON) Last night (June 3), Barrie City Council approved funding to set up free public viewings for 
the rest of the NBA Finals between the Golden State Warriors and the Toronto Raptors.  
 
Tomorrow night’s game will be shown at the Barrie Molson Centre (555 Bayview Drive), starting at 9 
p.m. (doors open at 8 p.m.) The concession stands will be open. Attendees can enter from the East 
and West gates.  
 
Staff are finalizing details for games 4 to 7. More details will follow, once confirmed.  
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For more information, please contact: 
Scott LaMantia 
Senior Communications Advisor 
scott.lamantia@barrie.ca  
705-739-4220 x4529 
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